Feb, 4,\197h

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

I wish to toke this epportunity to recormend Jeff Flenniken as
a highly qualified and dedicated student of anthropelogy. Jeff
attended the 1972 summer field scheel in lithie technoiogy held in
Idaho and sponsored by the National Secience Foundation. Cut of
thirty spplicante who applied for the schoel, Jeff was selected as
one of five teo atterd which, in itself, reflects his qualificatlions.

I found Vr. Flernniken te be g very dedicsted and self-disciplined
student and highly cu2lified in the field of lithic technolegy. He is
very adept and skillful at replicating many tyoes of prehistoric
tools of various tyvpes znd of diverse materials. He spent much time
relating his replicas to typeology and expsrimented with the thermal
alteration of lithic material p»rior to flaking. A4s my student, I
appreciated hies ambition and inquiring mind and the manmer in which he
researched a given problem until he had arrived at an acceptsble con-
clusion,

I would not hesitate to recommend Jeff to any University and feel
that he would be as asset to the department. -

S8incerely yours,

Don E. Crabtree
Research Asseciete in Prehistoric Technology
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